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Rosenberg Corey

From: Kathy Kerr <kathy.i.kerr@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:32 PM
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney
Subject: HB 2004 - We are landlords in support

Sen. Courtney, 
 
We have been landlords of condo units in the city of Portland for the last 5 years.  We are not 
opposed to the provisions in this measure (HB 2004).  We already expect that those are our 
ethical responsibilities as landlords. 
 
Kathy and Andy Kerr 
2834 NE 51st Ave 
Portland, OR  97213 


